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Uganda’s Uniqueness 

The President of  Uganda 
recently commissioned a 

brand new high tech 
bridge to cross a spot in 

Lake Victoria. 

Prayer Requests 
- Bible translation work in 

Runyankore 
- Discipleship ministry 
- new church p lan t in 

Karusandara 
- faithfulness of  people while 

on furlough 
- safety in travels 
- start of  the mountain 

ministry upon return to 
Uganda 

Sending Church 
        Calvary Baptist 

    Church 

1823 S. Miami Ave. 
Marshall, MO  65340 

660-886-9772 
Pastor Rodney Haggett 

Mission Board 

PO Box 9 
Harrison, TN 37341 

423-344-5050 
www.bimi.org 

Africa Dir. Eric Bohman

serving in Uganda since 1999
Our Return to the U.S. 
  We are thankful for a safe return to the United 
States.  All our bags made it safely as well.  We 
were able to make some stops in Dubai, United 
Arab Emirates and Paris, France on our way 
back.  It was an added blessing to see other 
parts of  the world along our journey. 

Our Visit with our home church 
  After 5 years on the field, it has been a 
blessing to spend a few weeks with our pastor 
and sending church.  We are so thankful for a 
church that is behind us and cares for us. 

Our Travels 
  So far our travels have taken us to New Mexico, Arizona, and California.  What a 
blessing it has been to reconnect with friends and pastors who have been praying for 
us and supporting us during our last term in Uganda. 

Our Residence 
  We are so thankful to the Lord and the Ugandan government for granting us our 
Certificate of  Residence.  It is only for 5 years, however, when we eventually re-apply, 
it will give us a better opportunity to get a permanent Certificate of  Residence. 
  This will make it easier to do the work in Uganda without all the extra “red tape” 
of  immigration every three years. 

Our Purpose 
  While on furlough we have several purposes.  Please pray that we will see God work 
in each of  these areas. 
1. to help people reach outside their comfort zone 
2. to encourage people: 

• to pray for God to send more labourers; 
• to give more to missions through their church, and 
• to go everywhere preaching the Gospel 

3. to report what God is doing in Uganda 
4. to let our children see how God is working in America 
5. to come closer together as a family 
6. to raise money for a multi-purpose Sunday School/Bible college building 
7. to raise money for a 4-wheel drive vehice for a new ministry in the Rwenzori 

montains
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